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From: Keating, Beth [BKeating@gunster.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2012 2:25 PM
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us

Cc: Kathryn Cowdery

Subject: Docket No. 120220-PU

Attachments: 20121003141233245.pdf

Attached for electronic filing, please find a Letter requesting to withdraw the Joint Request for
Confidential Treatment filed by FPUC and Chesapeake.

Beth Keating

Gunster, Yoakley & Stewart, P.A.
215 S. Monroe St., Suite 601
Tallahassee, FL 32301
bkeating@gunster.com

Direct Line: (850) 521-1706

a. Person responsible for this electronic filing:

Beth Keating

Gunster, Yoakley & Stewart, P.A.
215 S. Monroe St., Suite 601
Tallahassee, FL 32301
bkeating@gunster.com

Direct Line: (850) 521-1706

b. Docket No. 120220-PU — Joint request for confidential classification of electric and natural gas
forecasted earnings surveillance reports, by Florida Public Utilities Company and Florida Division of
Chesapeake Utilities Corporation.

¢. On behalf of: Florida Public Utilities Company and the Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities
Corporation

d. There are a total of pages: 1

e. Description: Letter Withdrawing Request for Confidential Classification
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Tax Advice Disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS under Circular 230,
we inform you that any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this communication (including any
attachments), unless otherwise specifically stated, was not intended or written to be used, and cannot be
used, for the purpose of (1) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (2) promoting,

marketing or recommending to another party any matters addressed herein. Click the followipgjhypgnljnk:1> ’

to view the complete Gunster IRS Disclosure & Confidentiality note.
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GUINSTER

FLORIDA'S LAW FIRM FOR BUSINESS

Writer’s Direct Dial Number: (850) 521-1706
Writer’s E-Mail Address: bkeating@gunster.com

October 3, 2012
ELECTRONIC FILING - filings@psc.state.l.us

Ms. Ann Cole, Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Docket No. 120220-PU - Joint request for confidential classification of electric and natural
gas forecasted earnings surveillance reports, by Florida Public Utilities Company and
Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation. ’

Dear Ms. Cole:

By this Letter, please accept Florida Public Utilities Company’s and the Florida Division
of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation’s (“Companies”) request to withdraw their Joint Request for
Confidential Classification submitted on August 9, 2012. The Companies no longer seek a
ruling on their request for confidentiality and understand that the information that was the subject
of the original request will now be released as a public record.

Should you require any further action on our part or have any questions, please do not
hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your kind assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Beth Keating

Gunster Yoakley & Stewart

215 South Monroe St., Suite 601
Tallahassee, FL 32301
850-521-1706

ce: Staff Counsel (Cowdery)
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